
Kendal Flood Risk Management Scheme 

Construction progress and forward look - February to April 2021

We started construction of the Kendal Flood Risk Management Scheme in February 2021 and will be delivering the scheme in a number of small sections we term as 
'reaches' through the town.  We have started undertaking works at Dockray Hall and will move downstream to Romney Gardens and Natland Road before moving to 
the more southern area of town at Helsington.  We will work our way back up through town where our works will be complete in the most Northern end of town at 
Mintsfeet in 2023.

During the first three months of construction we will have started works in five locations, part of which are preparation works ahead of construction of the new flood 
defences.  These preparation works are essential to enable the construction to be undertaken as efficiently and as safely as possible.  Depending on the nature of the 
works, the timescales for completion will vary reach to reach but we will aim to ensure all works are delivered with as little impact and disruption to the local 
community and environment as much as possible.

Where are we working?

Construction locations

Construction underway February

Construction underway March

Construction scheduled April

Dockray Hall - construction duration 5 months
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Contact us
Customer service    03708 506 506
Email   KendalFRMS@environment-agency.gov.uk

Keep up to date
www.thefloodhub.co.uk/kendal
EnvAgencyNW

South Kendal

Construction locations

Construction underway February

Construction underway March

Construction scheduled April

Romney Gardens - construction duration 4 months

Natland Road - construction duration 4 months

Helsington - construction duration 8 months

Clarks - construction duration 6 months


